2018 PTSC Annual Picnic 

On Sunday August 11, 2018 our chapter held its annual picnic at Indian Creek Park in North Huntingdon, Pa. Mother Nature provided us with a beautiful sunny early August day. It was truly a blessing after all the consecutive days of rainfall we've had this summer. Our pavilion was positioned just right for a picturesque view of the lake. This was one of the largest turnouts we've had in the last couple years. There were 37 members/guests in attendance. There was plenty of great food and desserts on hand, so if anyone went home hungry  it was their own fault. A special thank you to Paul DiSanto and Frank Gavron for coordinating the event, and thanks to Norm for cooking the "delicious" sweet corn! The Chapter would especially like to thank all those who helped with the cooking, set up, and bringing desserts or other food items to share. Without your help and contributions we wouldn't be able to hold great chapter events like this. As is often the case at all our chapter events it was a perfect opportunity to "catch up"with old friends and meet new friends. Because it was such a nice day, the highlight of the day was the record number of Corvettes members drove to the picnic. There were 15 Corvettes representing each generation from C2 thru C7. Before everyone left, Chairman, Don Geary thanked everyone for attending and reminded them about our upcoming events  and encouraged them to participate...This location was so well received by everyone we hope to reschedule our picnic here next year. To all the members who drove your Corvettes to the picnic, Thank You! What a beautiful sight it was! 
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